
 
 

Welcome to the start of Wellspring's 2022-2023 AWANA Cubbies program! 

We are thrilled to get to know your little ones and partner with you to help kids find Jesus in the Bible and in the 

people and life around them. 

 

To help your Cubbie get the most out of this year, here are some things to know: 

 

 We focus on the Gospel message through our Cubbies Motto and main verses: 

Cubbies Motto: Jesus Loves Me 

"A" Verse: Romans 3:23 "All have sinned." 

"C" Verse: Romans 5:8 "While we were still sinners, Christ died for us." 

 

 Spend time going through the HoneyComb Cubbies Handbook with your child. 

Follow along with our verse schedule and read the corresponding stories in the HoneyComb Handbook. Post the weekly 

verse on your fridge or pantry door and use meal times as convenient verse review opportunities. If Cubbies are absent 

due to illness or schedule conflict, they can make-up missed verses when they return. 

 

 Sign your child's book when they say the verse for you! 

Your child will earn quarterly and end-of-year prizes for saying all their verses in each period. 

 

 Children must be 4 years old and potty trained 

No diapers or pull-ups. There will be a second opportunity to join Cubbies for children who are potty trained and turned 

4 between the start of Cubbies and January 1. 

 

Take your child to the bathroom before drop-off or after check—in. 

Your child will feel better physically and emotionally if he or she isn't doing the potty dance and wondering where the 

bathroom is and when they can go and who will take them! 

 

 Awana Cubbies Schedule 

4:35 Welcome & Play Time (Choir Room) 

4:45 Opening in the Gym 

4:50 Cubbies Puppet Show and Lesson (Choir Room) 

5:05 Cubbies Small Group and Verse 

5:20 Game Time/Gym Time (Gym) 

5:50 Song Time and Previous Lesson Recap (Choir Room) 

6:00 Activity Time 

6:15 Pick Up (Choir Room) 

 

 COVID-19 Related Info 

Please know that we as Awana directors are taking the threat of the Coronavirus seriously.  If your child is not feeling 

well, please do not attend!  Changes to the Cubbies program have been implemented in response to the Coronavirus.  

A summary of these changes is below. 

 

• Directional paths have been established to ensure distance is maintained while transitioning to other spaces. 

• Snacks are no longer offered during Awana to reduce the instances of hand to face contact. 

• At this time, no masks are required. 

 



 
 

Communication 

Each week your child will go home with a sheet that will have next week's theme and verse. Also, please request to join 

our Wellspring Awana Facebook group to receive updates to special nights, and any weather related info ( 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/228054363921136/ ). The Wellspring App is another great source of info. 

 

We are praying for God to grow strong roots of faith from the seeds we plant together! Please talk to me, call me or e-

mail me if you have questions or feedback. 

 

Drew Helder 

Cubbies Director 

616-929-2460 

drew.helder@gmail.com 


